
Yr4 Newsletter 
Week beginning 14.5.18 

BUSINESS ENTERPRISE: 

To raise money for new reading books, Year 4 will be taking part in a business 

enterprise project. The children will be creating and selling school tea 

towels, getting involved in every aspect of the process including the design, 

advertising, ordering and finances. Every child will draw a self-portrait that 

will feature on the design. If you would like to support our project, tea 

towels will be available to purchase via Parent Pay after May half-term. We 

will let you know when they are ready to purchase! 

HOMEWORK REMINDER:  

For this half-term’s optional homework, we have asked for children to bring 

in any recyclable materials which they think would make a good instrument 

along with an instrument design. Apologies for the mistake on previous 

newsletters – we would like 4B and 4AW to bring these into school on 

Tuesday 22nd May and 4VW on Thursday 24th May, not the 27th! 

HALF-TERMLY SPELLING TEST: 

Next week is the last week of the half-term. Therefore, on Thursday 24th 

May your child will have a spelling test. Please see this half-term’s words 

below:  

Believe  Complete Forwards Increase 

Special  Mention Ordinary Probably  

 

FINLAY’S COAT (4AW) 
Has anyone seen Finlay’s coat? It’s black with blue lining and has his name in 

it. 

 

                                        With thanks,  
 

Miss Willcox         Miss Wells          Miss Brown  
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